
Good Afternoon, 
 
Thank you for consulting Network Rail on the modifications to the local plan. 
Having reviewed the changes we do not have any further comments to add to our previous 
consultation. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Frances Cunningham 
Town Planner | Property 
Network Rail 
George Stephenson House | Toft Green |York |YO1 6JT 
www.networkrail.co.uk/property 
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